
Brightwalton Parish Council Clerk – Sarah Youldon 
Email: brightwaltonpc@btinternet.com 07811 322994 

In line with the Trustee agreement Brightwalton Parish Council will 
meet in March and September as the Sole Trustee of  

Brightwalton Millennium Green Trust to discuss  
Dunmore Pond and the Surrounding Area.  

The November meeting is open to the public.  
 

  
Brightwalton Parish Council meeting as  

 
BRIGHTWALTON MILLENNIUM GREEN TRUST  

General Meeting  
 

Agenda 
 

Monday 9th November 2020 
To Follow the Parish Council Meeting c.8.45pm via Video 

Conference  
 

Agenda  
 

1. Apologies & Declaration of Interests 
 

2. Required Maintenance 
 

3. Finance 
- Balance, Invoices and Receipts for the Financial Year to Date 

 
4. Any Other Business 
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